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I	support	an	increase	in	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	as	the	more	people	who	are	able	
to	incorporate	solar	into	their	electricity	use	the	better.	We	need	to	transition	
from	fossil	fuels	to	renewables	as	soon	as	possible	if	we	are	to	combat	the	
devastating	effects	of	climate	change.	Making	solar	more	accessible	to	everyday	
Australians	is	the	best	way	to	do	this.	
	
Christine	Carmichael		
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